Mini-letter Winchester Grange #74 1/12/10

Happy New Year to all. A brand
new year is before us — let’s hope
it will be a good one.

Thank you to Mary Ann for the
refreshments tonight. Next
meeting, January 26
refreshments are by the MEN.
Choose your own ucky chairman,
boys.

The big annual letter has gone out
with the usual plea for dues.
Several responses have already
been received and we do thank
you. Hope it keeps up!

We have heard from Caroline
Monroe, who finally is feeling
much better as is her sister, Sue
Kline. That’s good news!

Louise Warren’s eyes arc
improving and is home now, we're
glad to say. Not out dancing yet
but doing well.

1 feel as though I'm all talked out
after the big letter and that seems
impossible, I know, there doesn’t
seem to be too much to add to this.
Did you see the picture on page |
of the paper on Monday? The
Christmas sprite is Alex Casaday.

Who is that? That lovely little girl,
Alexandra, is the granddaughter of

Pete and Noreen Marchand —
olly's daug !

Pomona will be Friday, January
15, at Litchfield at 7:30. All
officers who can are asked to
attend and 10 points on the Honor
Grange report will be given for
each officer attending. Anyone is
welcome to attend. If we can
possibly get 10 or more officers,
we could eamn 200 points. Let’s
try!

Guess I might as well stop. Don’t
forget to let the Chaplain know if
someone is ill. A little reminder —
a card or a note — does help when
you aren’t “up to par” -
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